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scte benelux news

See www.scte-benelux.eu or www.thescte.eu for further details of the lecture 

IBC 2020 will be held from 11-15 September 2020 at the RAI 

in Amsterdam (The Netherlands). The SCTE Benelux Group 

will organise a lecture meeting during this important media, 

technology and entertainment event where industry-leading 

speakers will discuss and evaluate the challenges of 5G and/

or extended HFC with DOCSIS 4.0 versus fibre.

Are you planning to visit IBC 2020? If so, please 

mark your calendars with 14 September 2020, 

the next SCTE Benelux Lecture at IBC. Further 

announcements on speakers and session 

details will be confirmed shortly. See www.ibc.org

5G vs extended HFC…
the next fibre challenge?

Above and right: Scenes from the SCTE Benelux Lecture at IBC 2019


